
 

      

DATE: August 06, 2018 
AGENDA ITEM # 5 

 
 
TO:    Senior Commission 
 
FROM:   Bridget Matheson, Recreation & Community Services Supervisor  
 
SUBJECT:   Update on Hillview Community Center Project 
 

 
BACKGROUND 
At the April 3, 2017 meeting the Senior Commission approved to have updates on the 
Hillview Community Center Project be a continual agenda item. 
 
DISCUSSION 
The Project Team, which consists of City staff and Noll & Tom Architects has completed 
and/or continues to work on the following: 
 
 
 

• There was an Open House on July 10th from 5:30pm-6:30pm at LAYC to provide 
interested community members with more information about the Community 
Center Project. This was mentioned earlier on the agenda. 
 


